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Friday, 14 July 2023 
Dear Parents, Carers and Families 
 
Welcome to our last Newsflash for this academic year – where has the time gone!   
 
What a wonderful Family Day we had on Friday. The children were absolutely 
amazing and are credit to you and our school family.  They gave every ounce of 
energy with heart and soul and we are all so proud of them.  
Thank you very much to Mr Jones for his endless hours of planning and organising 
everything down to the finest detail including extensive weather app watching!   

Sincere thanks to our staff for all their hard work preparing for the day. 💜 💛  

 
A big Thank you to Mrs McGovern for being such a brilliant mocktail mixologist. 
Please can we book you in for next year! .  
 
Newcomen Primary School staff give their all and the happy faces of our families on 

the day make it so worthwhile.  What a great atmosphere we created together. 💜 💛 

 
A huge well done to our Y6 entrepreneurs.  With all your hard work on Enterprise, 
you have raised a spectacular £800.00 for Saltburn Animal Rescue Association 
(SARA).  They are going to be really overwhelmed with the donation.  Thank you to 
our families for support. 
 
Y4 children are away on an action-packed residential trip to Marrick Priory next 
week. Please look at our Newcomen Twitter account for the many photos and 
videos of the activities the children are taking part in. Thank you to Miss Mrozik for 
all her time spent on the planning and organisation for the trip and to Mrs Elderfield 
and Mr Atkinson for your time. 
 
The last day for our Nursery children is Monday, 17 July 2023.  The children will be 
having a Teddy Bear’s Picnic during their last session. Please could you bring in a 
small snack contribution to the picnic along with a special teddy. 
 
Y6 Reminder: Our Y6 Leavers’ Service starts at 1:45pm on Tuesday, 18 July 2023.  
It is going to be a lovely afternoon; Y6 have been working really hard rehearsing for 
the last few weeks.  It will be emotional so don’t forget to bring your tissues with 
you!    
 
Our birthday children until the end of term are: Libby Robson, Busta Wild,  
Blake Kelley, Zachary Theaker, Violet Cassidy, Ruby Dale, Ornela Thaci and  
Joey Evans. 
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Celebrating their birthday’s over the summer holidays are: Emily Kirk-Wright, 
Lilly Doran, Freddy Marshall, Etta Paige, Cody Toulson, Isaac Bage, 
Harley Stephenson, Billy Allanson, Jack Gutteridge, Freddie Powner,  
Willow-May Taylor, Ella-Mai Carne, Leo Jowsey, Martha Dolman, Frankie Groves, 
George Benson, Poppy Brunton, Stuart Hobday, William Hobday, Eva Bunn, 
Haiden Lawton, Alea Carmichael, Arcani Blackett, Frankie Flewker-Barker, 
Alexander Morris, Hope Jackson, Jack Hall, Joe Robinson, Joseph Scrafton, 
Freddie Cuthbert, Joseph Johnson, Esmee Stockton, Archie Brickley,  
Olivia Lucas-Barker, Orla Fewster, Ellie-Mae Ayres, Ronnie Bennison, Abigail Gent, 
Evie Nicholson, Jessica Sharkey, Noela Thaci, Harry Wright, Alfie Nicolson, 
Lili Rose Rugg, Perrie-Bradli Willmott, Ivy Winton, Lilly Puckrin, Scarlett Todd and 
Milo Elvis.  Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure):  
Harrison Hewitt. 
 
Home Reading award: 
100 times: Sydney-Rae Clarke and Phoenix Hart. 
150 times: Lydia Coates and Johanna Morgan. 
200 times: Tommy Stubbs. 
250 times: Jacob Hopper. 
Well done to you all.  Keep reading and enjoying!   
Remember reading gives you knowledge and knowledge is power! 
 
Out of School Achievements: 
Leon Brickel – Judo Yellow belt with black stripe; 
Jasper Jones – Redcar Town Junior Champions Gold medal; 
Akaran Vinothan – London Chithambara Maths Challenge 2023 - Outstanding 
Mathematics achievement award for Year 1 certificate and trophy; 
Tommy Stubbs – Learn to Swim stage 6, Rainbow Distance 100 meters and Judo 
Yellow belt with black stripe; 
Joseph McGinley – Redcar Town Junior Champions Gold medal; 
Archie Coaker – Learn to Swim stage 3; 
Isabelle Pidgeon – 2nd Redcar Brownies Gold Award. 
 
Class attendance award for last week goes to Mrs Nixon’s, Mrs Hague & Mrs 
Collinson’s and Miss Mrozik’s classes with 100%.  Well done Classes 7, 9 and 12! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Well done to Mrs Tickle’s Class. Well Done Class 3! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Have a fabulous summer everyone and take care. 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
School breaks up for the summer holidays on Wednesday, 19 July 2023. 

  Pupils can be collected from 1:30pm. 
 

We return on Wednesday, 6 September 2023.  
(Monday, 4 September and Tuesday, 5 September are P.D. Days) 

 

 


